
March 25, 2022 

 

 

Please Follow the Instructions Below: 

 Please practice good etiquette by wearing a mask, refraining from coughing near others, and 

washing and disinfecting your hands. 

 Body temperatures will be taken at the entrance to the museum. Visitors who are found to have 

a fever of 37.5°C (99.5F) or higher will be refused entry. 

 Please provide us with your contact details at the entrance as you may be contacted if a case 

of COVID-19 is later confirmed at the museum. 

 Please do not touch exhibits, display cases, or devices that are not in use. 

 Please try to stay at least 2 meters (or approx. 7 feet) away from other visitors inside the museum. 

 Please refrain from talking loudly in the exhibition rooms. 

 

We’d also like to inform you that: 

 Staff members conduct daily temperature checks and confirm that they are in good health. 

 All staff members wear masks or face shields. 

 Acrylic panels are installed at counters. 

 Disinfectant is placed at the entrance to the museum. 

 Thorough cleaning, disinfection, and ventilation is practiced inside the building. 

 Coordination with the public health authorities will occur if visitors or staff members develop 

symptoms associated with COVID-19. 

 

How to book: 

Admission to the museum is only possible with an advanced booking, and you can book for up to 

10 people at one of the following times. 

① 10:00am - 11:30 am 

② 12:00pm - 1:30 pm 

③ 2:00pm - 3:30 pm 

④ 4:00pm – 5:30pm 

We also appreciate your understanding in the event that the museum is closed without prior notice 

due to certain circumstances. 

Please refrain from visiting the museum if you have any of the following: 

 A fever over 37.5°C (99.5°F) 

 Cold-like symptoms, such as coughing, sneezing, running nose, or sore throat 

 Have been in close contact with a COVID-19 infected person 

 If you are within the health observation time period following such contact or 

travelling from a country with elevated COVID-19 infection rates 

The museum will adhere to relevant guidelines and take necessary measures to prevent 

further spread of COVID-19. We ask for your understanding regarding any inconveniences. 


